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Phillip Prather

From: New Zealand Mānuka Bioactives <sales@nzmanukabioactives.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 1 April 2020 8:07 AM
To: Phillip Prather
Subject: Down Under Enterprises Partnership Announcement

   

 

   

   

As a note to begin with, we hope you, your teams and their families are well. At 

NZMG, all our staff are safe and well as of this Newsletter. We have put in 

place preventive measures across the team and we will of course continue with 

updates during this difficult time. Our thoughts and wishes go out to those 

persons and their families affected by this outbreak. 
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We have some very exciting news to share with you in this newsletter. We have 

now formally announced our new partnership with Down Under Enterprises 

(DUE) as a preferred supplier in North America for our New Zealand sourced, 

100% pure and natural Mānuka Essential Oil. 

  

For many months, we have been working with the team at Down Under 

Enterprises to establish how to bring the benefits of this special relationship to 

you, including coordinated quality management, scientific and technical 

support, and local US warehousing, to name a few.  

  

As world leaders in the development, production and supply of New Zealand 

Mānuka essential oil we are excited to be launching the incredible benefits of 

our special New Zealand native Mānuka super plant worldwide. DUE will now 

be supplying our Mānuka oil throughout North America and have a US 

distribution centre to enable Mānuka oil to be readily available within your 

market. 

 

For any Sales Enquiries please now contact Down Under Enterprises direct 

on sales@downunderenterprises.com or by phone 866 473 6560. 
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For any media enquiries please contact Phil Prather, Head of Marketing & 

Operations at Down Under Enterprises.  

  

Phone:               +61 428 116 092 

Email:                Phil@DownUnderEnterprises.com 
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